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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 12, 1975 

As a brother Mason, I am especially pleased 
to greet the members of the Prince Hall 
Masonic body and all who join you in observing 
the bicentennial of the raising of Prince Hall 
into the Masonic Fraternity. 

The inspiring contributions of Prince Hall to 
our national heritage have earned him a place 
of honor in our history. I will be with you in 
spirit on this occasion as you memorialize his 
life and legacy, and I send each of you my 
warmest good wishes. 




